Help plan to protect Niagara County from hazards!

NIAGARA COUNTY

JOIN US

FOR AN ONLINE MEETING **JUNE 9TH AT 6PM**

Please join us as we launch the Niagara County Hazard Mitigation Plan update.

WE NEED YOUR INPUT!

We'll introduce you to the plan and ask for your feedback. The plan will be open for public comment for one month after this meeting.

Please register to join a Community Meeting on June 9th at 6:00pm to launch the draft Niagara County Hazard Mitigation Plan update.

REGISTER TODAY

Regional Institute (UBRI) and the School of Architecture and Planning.

Registration link: https://tinyurl.com/2aame9b7

scan me Niagara County is launching a process to update its Hazard Mitigation Plan. FEMA requires counties to update HMPs every five years in order for local jurisdictions to receive federal funding for hazard mitigation projects. For this HMP update, Niagara County is partnering with the University at Buffalo

